
Minutes of Central Service Committee Meeting
United Memorial Church

March 2nd , 2010

Call to Order
Serenity Prayer
12 Traditions
Introductions
12 members of Committee/Groups present  
7th Tradition ($15.25)

Minutes of Previous Meeting (Errors or Omissions):

The Minutes of the meeting of February 2nd , 2010 were reviewed by all present. 

Gary F. moved to accept the Minutes and Mike seconded it. It was passed unanimously. 

Reports:

Telephone Committee:

Chairperson Mike told us, he now has a new Co-Chair, Gary.  If you are interested (Male 
and female) in putting your name in for the 12 steps call list or interested in volunteering 
for the phone during weekdays, please contact the phone office at 461-1119.  

Gerry moved to accept the Report and Mary seconded it. It was passed unanimously.

Treasurers Report:

The Chairperson Darryl sent his apologies but was unable to be there due to sickness. 
(No report)

The forecast budget for the year 2010 and the financial statement for February will be 
included in next month meeting. 

All groups are strongly encouraged to attend next meeting as the treasurer will have 
the new forecast budget for the year 2010.

Entertainment:

Looking for a Chair person?

Literature:

The Chairperson Gary F. told us he was at the Mid-Winter Roundup and was able to sell 
a good number of books.  He was unable to have a full report but promise one for the 
next meeting. 
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District 1:

Alt. DCM for District 1 Tony D. told us that things are going very well.  The District 1 
budget for 2010 was approved at their last meeting.  Next month District 1 will put on a 
work shop title ”Young People in AA” on March, 14 at 1 PM at the George Dixon 
Center.

Gary S. moved to accept the Report and Dave seconded it. It was passed unanimously.

District 2:

DCM for District 2 Tim M told us that the last workshop on the Grapevine was well 
attended, 23 people showed up and participated in a great workshop.  The District 2 
budget for 2010 was also approved at their last meeting.   District 2 will put on a 
workshop title “AA Service Structure” on April 11 at 1 PM at Club 24.

Mike moved to accept the Report and Gerry seconded it. It was passed unanimously.

Mid-Winter Round-up 2010

The Chairperson Trudy was not able to be here due to work schedule.  Everyone that 
attended the Roundup said it was a great success.  There were 535 in attendance.  

Website Report:

The Chairperson was not present but sent us his report via E-Mail.

Here is his brief website report: 

1. In the month of Feb., the site had 875 visit and 2,847 page views. We had a spike in 
traffic on Feb. 19, which was the first day of the Round Up. We also had a spike 
yesterday, which may have been a result of hangover hockey fans.

2. I have updated the meeting list online and posted this month's newsletter along with a 
couple of notices.

3. We continue to get a fair amount of email. In fact, the 12-step call I'm going on was a 
result of email correspondence with a family member. I chose to go on the call because 
the individual lives out here in Bedford.

Please let me know if anyone has any requests.

Thanks.

Reed Holmes
CSR for the Bedford Group

To access the site you go to www.aahalifax.org
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Newsletter:

The Chairperson Trudy was not able to be here due to work schedule but ensure that 
copies of the March newsletter were available.
 

Announcements for the newsletter are due 
on the 25th of each month.

If you want to receive the newsletter by E-Mail just contact her by phone at 488-7743 or 
E-Mail at aahalifax@gmail.com

Hospital Report:

The Chairperson not available (No report)

Chair’s Report

The Chairperson was told by Area 82 that they may be looking for money down the road. 
She also enjoyed the Roundup.    

Dave moved to accept the Report and Janet seconded it. It was passed unanimously. 

Old Business

The Chairperson asked for volunteers to Chair the Entertainment committee, no volunteer 
and to Co-Chair Central Service, no volunteer.

New Business:

The Area 82 46th Annual Nova Scotia, Newfoundland & Labrador Assembly & Roundup 
will be held on October 8,9 and 10th, 2010 at Citadel Hotel, 1960 Brunswick St. Halifax, 
NS.  You can visit online at http://area82assemblyroundup.wordpress.com

The next meeting of the Central Services Committee will be held on Tuesday, April 6th, 
2010. 

The meeting adjourned with the Responsibility Statement.

3

3

http://area82assemblyroundup.wordpress.com/
mailto:aahalifax@gmail.com

